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 September 17, 2018 

 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

    Re: Cases 17-G-0460 Compliance Filing 
                                           
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the 
following proposed tariff amendment to become effective on September 18, 2018. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

12th Revised Leaf No. 212 
 

Pursuant to Public Service Commission Order, issued and effective June 14, 2018 in Case 17-G-0460, 
amendments to the above Distributed Generation (“DG”) tariff leaf were originally filed on June 29, 2018 to become 
effective July 1, 2018 on a temporary basis. As DG rates are predicated on changes made to the parent Service 
Classification, these rates have historically been updated to be consistent with the cost based changes for non-DG 
customers adopted in Company Rate Cases via the Company’s Compliance filings.  

 
As such, the aforementioned filing reflected updated Administration Charges and well as Volumetric Unit 

Rates. However, at the request of Staff, the Company herein refiles to reflect the elimination of rounding of the DG 
Administration Charges. The changes are immaterial as they result in a movement of no greater than $0.04 in any 
instance and no customers currently take service under the impacted rates. 
 

The Company requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public Service Law §66(12) (b) 
for this filing, as the Company has no customers taking service under the effected Service Classification.  
  

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Amy Dittmar at adittmar@cenhud.com or (845) 486-
5433.                                                          
 

Very truly yours, 
 

Anthony S. Campagiorni 
Vice President – Regulatory & Government Affairs  
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